BUENA VISTA CITY SCHOOL BOARD
MINUTES
CALLED MEETING

FEBRUARY 21, 2020

Board Members Present: Mr. Flint, Teresa Ellison, John Rice, Mr. Butler and Lisa
Kerr. Also present were Gina Patterson Executive Director of Virginia School
Boards Association, Mary Buchanan, Clerk and Sandra Mohler, Deputy Clerk. Mr.
Mohler was absent.

Ms. Ellison called the meeting to order and lead us in the Pledge of Allegiance
and observing a moment of silence.

AGENDA

The Agenda was approved by a motion from Mr. Flint and second by Mr. Rice.
Flint.

WELCOME

Ms. Ellison read the guide line for comments from visitors. There were no
comments.

VSBA - SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH

Gina Patterson introduced herself to everyone. She handed out booklets for
everyone to have. The booklets gave details of hiring a Superintendent and
guidelines to follow. The VSBA will receive all applications for the position. The
applications are due back by April 3, 2020. The Board would need to decide what
qualifications we want. We will also have a survey available for the public for
their input. Survey will be available on line, at the School Board Office, at each
school and at the Treasurer’s Office. We will start the interviews in April and May
and make our decision as soon as possible.



Mrs. Buchanan polled the Board after the reading of the Certification.

Ms. Ellison Yes Mr. Rice Yes
Mr. Roberts Yes Mrs. Kerr Yes
Mr. Flint Yes Mr. Mohler Yes

Mr. Rice made a motion to adjourn and Mr. Flint second the motion. All other
members present voted yes.

Teresa Ellison, Chairman Mary Buchanan
Clerk to School Board




